
SML/SEC/2024-25-020 
8th May, 2024 

 

Dy. General Manager- 
Corporate Relationship Department 
BSE Limited 
P.J Towers, Dalal Street 
Fort, Mumbai-400 001 

The Secretary, 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, 
Plot no. C/1, G Block 
Bandra- Kurla Complex 
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051 

Scrip Code: 505192 Scrip Code: SMLISUZU 
 

Sub: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India 
(Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 – Upgradation 
of website of the Company 
 

Dear Sir(s), 

Please note that the Company has upgraded its website www.smlisuzu.com w.e.f today i.e. 
08.05.2024 with state of the art technology to enhance users’ experience. 

However, there is no change in the domain of the website.  

The upgraded website features a modern design, improved navigation, enhanced 
functionality & stringent security measures and is more user-friendly and informative. 

 
You are requested to kindly take note of the above information on your records. 

 
 

Thanking you, 
 
 

Yours faithfully, 

For SML ISUZU LIMITED 

 

 

(PARVESH MADAN) 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
ACS-31266   
pmadan@smlisuzu.com 
 


		2024-05-08T16:31:01+0530
	Parvesh Madan




